From:

Sent: 25 June 2020 15:26

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>

Subject: Objection to Extension of licensing for northwick park blue zenzer

| understand there has been an application to extend opening and licensing hours for the
northwick park golf club/blue zenzer.

We are property owners on Norval Road and would like to lodge an objection to this due to a
potential increase in security risk to local residents.

We have concerns about possible crime/illegal activities particularly with open grounds
behind the area which we don't believe is monitored.

If there is other means of lodging our objection please advise so we can proceed accordingly.
Thank you.

Regards



